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Special Edition….Field Day 2003 is  1 week Away!!!! 
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QST all PRARC Members.     
 
Field Day 2003 at the Paso Robles Midstate Fairgrounds. 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Bill and Tracy finishing up one of the antennas. 
 
 
Field Day is next weekend.  Set up will commence on 
Friday afternoon about 4 pm.   You are more than 
welcome to spend the night so if you have an RV bring it 
down.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



New this year….Meal Tickets! 
 
  There will be a $ 5.00 one time charge for a meal ticket 
good for the whole weekend.  This price is for both 
members and non members.   For all of the  kids who 
make a successful contact at the GOTA station,  you will 
get your meal ticket free of charge.  This meal ticket will 
cover you for all of the meals for the weekend… so 
make sure be around when our Chef, Master Griller Bob 
Miller,  yells come and get it!! 
 
 

 
Be Vewy Vewy quiet, I am working 20 meters…. 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
Sir Tom on the High Wire! 
 



 
 
Larry sure loves his CW! 


